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DATE: NOVEMBER 20, 2023 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED POLICY SBR 

400-70-1:CHEMICAL USE AND ABUSE 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

We revised policy 400-70-1:Chemical Use and Abuse to reflect changes in MSBA policy 

417.  This will combine policies 400-70-1 and 400-70-1R as well as change the name of 

the policy.  This policy is presented for your approval.   

 

 

 

 

 


